
June 6, 1997

CIRCULAR LETTER TO ALL MEMBER COMPANIES

Re: Workers Compensation Insurance

Item B-1345 - Automobile Parts and Accessories Store Operation 

 

The Bureau has adopted and the North Carolina Commissioner of Insurance has approved a proposal to 
remove wholesale automobile parts operations from Classification Code 8010 and reassign those operations 
to Classification Code 8046, as amended.

The attached Filing Memorandum describes the changes that have been approved to become effective 
October 1, 1997, applicable to new and renewal business only.

Reprint Manual pages will be distributed in the usual manner.

 

Very truly yours,

 

Jerry G. Hamrick

Workers Compensation Manager
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